
Dear parents/carers 

It was good to welcome our Governors back to school this week with our first Local Governing Body meeting of the 

year. Rosemary Hunt stepped down as Chair of the Governing Body after four years in this position, we are 

incredibly grateful for all her contributions within this voluntary role. We are pleased to welcome Joanne 

McCudden as our new chair and are looking forward to working with her. Our Governing Body is made up of staff 

members, parents, and community members and meets regularly throughout the year. As well as regular 

meetings, Governors take on specific roles and undertake these on an individual basis. We always appreciate how 

much hard work these volunteers do for the good of both our Fellowship schools. 

I am beginning to show prospective Reception parents around our schools for the academic year 2024 –2025. If 

you know anyone who has a child due to start school next year, they can contact the school office to make an 

appointment for a viewing with the Headteacher or a senior member of staff. We will not be holding open days 

this year – just individual tours. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Andrews 
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Mars class enjoyed 
learning about the 
story of creation in RE 
this week by visiting 
different messy play 
stations to represent 
each day! 

Vacancy 

The Fellowship currently has a 

vacancy for a full time teach-

ing assistant. If you know of 

anyone who may be interest-

ed in this post please send 

them our way! 

Thank you! 

St Peter’s Church were extremely grateful for all the food produce kindly donated at the Harvest  Festival Service 

on Sunday and they wanted to say a big thank you for your generosity. 

Cont. 



 

Upcoming Events: 

Thursday 5th October:  Stay and Play (9:15—10:30 am) 

Tuesday 10th October:  Individual Photographs 

Thursday 12th October:  Whole school visit to Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Wednesday 18th October:  Reception and Year 1 visit to Born of the Forest 

Thursday 19th October:  Sun Class visit to York Chocolate Story 

Tuesday 7th November:  Flu vaccinations 

Wednesday 8th November:  Fire Service visit to school 

Friday 17th November : Children in Need 

Tuesday 21st November:  Sun Class visit to see Little Mermaid 

production at St Aidans 

Friday 24th November:  Wear it Wild Day! 

All Saints Church Services 

Sunday 24th September: Parish Eurcharist 11am 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

LIONS: 674 

LEOPARDS: 700 

TIGERS: 836 

              The reader of the week is Winnie! 

 

Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Mars Class:  Orla for positivity 

Saturn Class:  Maciek for positivity and perseverance 

Jupiter Class:  Arthur for respect 

Sun Class:  Antos for positivity 

Headteacher Award: Ivy for positivity and friendship 

Class Sharing Assemblies 

Sun: Friday 10th November 9am 

Jupiter: Friday 17th November 9am 

Mars: Friday 1st December 9am 

Saturn: Friday 8th December 9am 


